
BOARD OF SELECTMEN      DECEMBER 16, 2019 

 

MEMORIAL BUILDING      7:00 P.M. 

 

Continuation of meeting that was recessed at 5:45 p.m. 

      

Selectmen present:  Dick Hendl, Chairman; George McCusker and Tamara Butcher. 

 

The meeting began at 7:00 p.m.   A motion was been made by Tamara to enter non-public 

session per RSA 91-A:3, ll (l) and unanimously approved by the Board. 

 

At 8:25 p.m. Motion by Dick to leave the non-public session and enter back into public session.  

Motion seconded by Tamara and unanimously approved. 

 

The Board voted unanimously to deny the request made by Audrius and Sue-Ann Kazenas for 

approval of a  Certificate of Compliance regarding their property at 373 Hogg Hill Road.   A 

letter of denial will be sent to them via their Attorney Sheridan Brown. 

 

The meeting adjourned at 8:30 p.m. 

 

 

 

 

Submitted by, 

 

 

 

Janet Roberts, 

Administrative Assistant 

 

 

 

  

 

 


